FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: BARBARA RICHARDSON CROUCH

208.885.3800 OR 208.301.1896

(MOSCOW, ID) – The Latah Economic Development Council (LEDC) is pleased to announce its agenda for the May Board Meeting.  The LEDC is pleased to welcome Linda Morris, Interim Provost at the University of Idaho to present an update on the enrollment status at the Moscow Campus.  The LEDC will also hear a presentation from CC Benefits on a web-based economic development tool designed to enhance the recruitment and retention of quality companies.


The LEDC Board meeting will start at Noon, May 4th at the University of Idaho Business Technology Incubator located at 121 Sweet Avenue.  A no host lunch will be served and seating is limited.  Reservations are required.  For reservations, please contact Laurie or Barbara at 208.885.3800 or via email at edc@moscow.com.
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